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Hello, 

I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3062. This bill will have nothing but negative 

impacts on economic growth in Oregon. From current businesses, future businesses, 

to farmers. All industries wishing to make/keep Oregon a home will be negatively 

impacted. This will inevitably hurt job growth and business expansion. The bill uses 

awfully ambiguous, confusing language and applies it to concerns that are already 

addressed by existing regulations. Please take into consideration the negative 

impacts this will have on Oregonians, and our businesses. Thank you.  

 


